
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school for students on Monday in observance of the Memorial Day holiday.  

 

EOG’s begin this week. Students will take reading and math EOG’s on Wednesday and 

Thursday. Science EOG’s for 8th graders and science final exams for 6th and 7th graders will take 

place on Friday. The state exams are an opportunity for students to show how much they know 

and how much they have grown over the school year. Make sure that your child gets a good 

night’s sleep each night and has a healthy breakfast each morning. In addition, please make sure 

that your child is on time to school as they will not be allowed to test that day if they arrive after 

testing begins. 

 

Students who have medications at school should have brought home a letter detailing how 

medications should be picked up. Any medications not picked will be destroyed over the 

summer. Please contact our school nurse if you have any questions. 

 

We are still in need of a few folks to help with the PTA for next year. If you are interested or 

know someone who would be terrific, please give us a call at the school and let us know.   

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


